
 MEDICAL SOCIETY of the STATE of NEW YORK 
 Sixth District 
 
 65 Pennsylvania Ave., Suite 201 
 Binghamton, New York 13903-1607 
 PHONE: (607) 772-8493 

 

FAX: (607) 772-3307 
EMAIL: medsociety@medsocieties.org 

WEB SITE: www.medsocieties.org 
 

Report to MSSNY Council for May 30, 2019 
 

Robert Hesson, MD, Councilor 
  

Broome County Medical Society 

 The Broome County Board a letter has sent to the administration of United Health Services regarding an 
institutional membership for the physicians.  

 Health Information Fair held in March at local mall. Each year we get new organizations joining us and 
planning for the following year is always a question from them. 

 213th Broome County Medical Society Annual Meeting will be held Wednesday, June 12th  at The 
Riverdale Banquet Hall. Speakers on How Social Determinants Effect our Health. 

 

Chemung County Medical Society 

 A March 27th meeting is scheduled with a speaker from Excellus on “Telemedicine Today and 
Tomorrow” with continued efforts to reengage the physicians with the Medical Society. A letter has been sent to 
all attendee’s urging their support. 

 Planning a summer networking get together to continue our presents in the County. 

 

Otsego County Medical Society 

 Plans for the 213th Otsego County Medical Society Annual Meeting to be held June 20th at The Otesaga 
with Dr. Kent Bottles speaking on “Digital and Personalized Medicine vs. Population Health: Are They in Conflict” 

  

Tompkins County Medical Society 
 
 Tompkins County continues 2019 with a member meeting being held each month on various subjects 
concerning healthcare and other helpful information for our physicians. The Board is looking into a collaboration 
with the Cayuga Health Partners (dba CAP) to increase membership and assistance with sponsorship for 
meetings. 
 
 Planning for the Tompkins County Annual Meeting being held at the Ithaca Country Club on June 14th. 
 
  
Sixth District Medical Society 
 
 Working to get Chemung County physicians reengaged with their Medical Society through volunteers for 
leadership and participation with both the County and State Societies. Through our meetings in Chemung we 
continue to get participation with Guthrie physicians in hopes of getting their membership. MSSNY is in the final 
stages of a proposal to be made to the Guthrie Healthcare leadership for physicians practicing and/or living in 
New York State. 
 
  


